
PRODUCT RECALL
ONE OR TWO PORTION
BEEF BOURGUIGNON

One Portion Batch: 000019, 000020 (BB:17/08/2023)

Two Portion Batch: 000741 (BB:17/08/2023)

Issued: 14/12/22 Display until: 14/02/23

We’re recalling the above batches of Beef Bourguignon which 
were incorrectly labelled as Gluten Free when they in fact 

contain wheat gluten.

Please do not eat if you have a gluten allergy or intolerance.

If you have any concerns or would like a full refund please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch on 01732 759010.

Very many apologies.

COOK


